
 
      

Rail movement impacted from North India ICD's to Mundra & Pipavav due to 
derailment in Ajmer division 
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2018-19/082  
              

                  Date: 26th July 2018 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We regret to inform you that a goods train derailed between Abu Road & 

Maval in Ajmer division (NW Railway) on 24th July’2018. As such, the train 

movement on and via Ajmer and adjacent divisions is adversely affected.  

Most of the trains of all train operators which were supposed to move via said 

route have been stabled in Jaipur, Ajmer & Ahmedabad division. 

Rail movements from North India ICD's to Mundra and Pipavav have been 

impacted due to the unfortunate incident. 

  

These en-route disruptions are impacting the transit as well as Import/Export 

evacuation from Ports & ICD’s respectively.  

Further because of the heavy rain in Rajasthan, breaches are also reported on 

Railway route in Jaipur Division due to which train movement is also sluggish. 

  

As on today Indian Railways has opened up the track but priority is being given 

to passenger trains. We are expecting the track to be opened for cargo trains 

by tonight.  

We shall keep you posted if any further updates available.     
 
 Thank you for your understanding & support. 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 
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